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Why We Are Here:  The Morningside Drive/City Boulevard corridor is the only existing north-south route 

connecting US 1/US 23 to US 84.  This route requires drivers to make dog-leg turns and is the cause of traffic 

congestion through town, on local streets, and in residential areas.   

Commercial and residential developments are expanding along the US 1/US 23 corridor southeast of Waycross.  

Residential development is also occurring along the US 84 corridor northeast of Waycross.  These development 

trends are expected to continue, and will affect local travel patterns and traffic congestion on existing roadways. 

The purpose of this project is to improve the travel conditions within the City of Waycross on Morningside Drive, 

City Boulevard, US 84, US 1/US 23, and to reduce the frequency and severity of crashes along these roadways.  

In addition, the project would accommodate the economic growth patterns in the area, move truck traffic off City 

streets, reduce cut-through traffic in residential neighborhoods, and improve regional north-south connectivity. 

Project Description:  The Waycross East Bypass would be a new roadway, about 5.4 miles long.  One end would 

connect to US 1/US 23 about 3.6 miles southeast of downtown Waycross, and the other end would connect to US 

84 about 3.3 miles northeast of downtown Waycross.  The roadway would be four lanes wide between its 

intersections with US 1/US 23 and US 82.  It would be two lanes wide between US 82 and US 84.  Required 

right-of-way would be 200 feet for the four-lane section and 120 feet for the two-lane section.  A bridge – about ¾ 

mile long – would be built over the Satilla River to protect this sensitive environmental area. 
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Comment Card 

Please print responses. 

Name               

Address               

               

               

Do you support the project? (check your response)   

□ For           □ Against           □ Conditional           □ Uncommitted 

General Comments             

               

               

               

               

               

               

How did you hear about this Open House? (check)      □ Radio     □ Newspaper     □ Signs     □ Word of Mouth 

             □ Other       

Was the location of the Open House convenient for you to attend? □ Yes  □ No 

If no, please suggest a general location that is more convenient to your community. 

              

Was the time of the meeting convenient for you to attend? □ Yes □ No 

If no, please suggest a time frame that is more convenient for you.       

Were your questions answered by GDOT personnel? □ Yes □ No 

Do you understand the project after attending this meeting? □ Yes □ No 

Please share your suggestions on improving the ways GDOT conducts Open Houses: 

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

 
Mail to: 

Ms. Hiral Patel, P.E., State Environmental Administrator 
Georgia Department of Transportation 

600 West Peachtree Street, NW – 16th Floor 
Atlanta, GA 30308 
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